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Worcester and Malvern CUK annual report 2024/2025
During the last year we have had 13 Saturday rides and 10 Tuesday rides – supported by a small group of regulars.
The most popular rides on the calendar have been the Wednesday night pub rides, occurring regularly throughout the year.  These rides meet up at 7pm to ride for a couple of hours to pub destination point and are usually supported by about a dozen riders.  My thanks to Howard Park and Leigh Robinson for coordinating these activities.
The website has been maintained by Cyril Pulleng helped by Neil Poulter.
We have had an active social calendar with a bar-b-q in June, our popular 3 pubs and a curry ride in October, a Christmas do at the Fox in December, and a faggots and peas evening at the Fox in March.  My thanks to Steve Gardner for organizing all this.
We have also had 6 slide shows from various people’s travels in the winter months.
As ever, we need more people to step up to lead rides.  If you feel inclined to lead a ride, just contact myself or John Bennett and either of us can put it on the calendar.
A special commendation this year is awarded to Leigh Robinson assisted by Howard Park who saved the life of one of our (non-riding) members (Ken) with emergency CPR resuscitation at the pub during one of the Wednesday night rides.
My thanks go to all the committee members for their work and support during the year.
Richard Klemperer
Secretary Worcester and Malvern CUK
wandmctc@gmail.com
June 2025
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